
PINER-OLIVET UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC HEARING 
   TO BE HELD September 8, 2021 

The Piner-Olivet Union School District will be holding a Public Hearing regarding 
whether or not each pupil in the district has or will have, prior to the end of the fiscal 
year, sufficient textbooks or instructional materials, or both, in each subject consistent 
with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework adopted by the state board.  This 
Public Hearing is to receive input from staff, teachers, parents, and community members 
regarding this issue.  This Public Hearing will take place at a regular Governing Board 
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, September 8, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. this meeting will be 
held virtually via Zoom: 

Join Zoom Meeting 
h 

Meeting ID: 812 3306 8917 
Passcode: 8j2Udq 
One tap mobile 
+16699009128,,81233068917#,,,,,,0#,,326811# US (San Jose)

This announcement posted August 26, 2020. 

https://www.google.com/url?q=https%3A%2F%2Fus02web.zoom.us%2Fj%2F81233068917%3Fpwd%3DTGFEaUNROVExZTVzeWd5QXVnQXZlUT09&sa=D&ust=1598827055231000&usg=AOvVaw07uEJTW_xMfPMaVa-Hj7gC



